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VCTC Bus Service Changes Go into Effect August 19, 2019 

Ventura, Calif. – On Monday, Aug. 19th, schedule changes will go into effect for two of the 
Ventura County Transportation Commission (VCTC) Intercity bus system routes.  
 
The Channel Islands route, formally known as Oxnard/Camarillo/CSUCI, 90, 96 and 97 will be 
replaced by the new Channel Islands Route 99. In addition, the Coastal Express line is adding 
additional service to three locations: the Camarillo Metrolink Station, The Collection and the 
Esplanade Mall. 
 
“VCTC is delighted to add new service for our bus riders. The new schedule updates are just a 
few more examples of ways VCTC keeps Ventura County moving." said Darren Kettle, VCTC 
Executive Director.  
 
The new schedules can be explored on VCTC’s website, goventura.org. 
 
The new Coastal Express stop at the Camarillo Metrolink Station will support increased 
multimodal connections with the commute-friendly train service that the Amtrak Pacific Surfliner 
offers. Commuters who travel between Ventura and Santa Barbara Counties will have additional 
options to get them where they need to go.   
 
About the Ventura County Transportation Commission 
The Ventura County Transportation Commission is the regional transportation planning agency 
committed to keeping Ventura County moving. Program information is available at 
goventura.org.  
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